
 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: ASGER JUEL LARSEN 
 
Color 

AJ01 Black / Black - Grey 

AJ02 Black / Orange - Orange Chrome 

AJ03 Black / Green - Green Chrome 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: AXE 
 
Color 

A072 Almost Black 

A106 Clear Yellow 

A146 Brown Havana + Amber 

A150 Gradient Blue 

A151 Grey Orange Marble 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: CHRISTIANSHAVN 
 
Color 

A048 Almost Black + Amber Havana 

A215 Olive / Havana 

A221 Burned Wine Twirl + Transparent Wine 

A244 Black Marble + Clear Warm Grey 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: JAM 
 
Color 

A129 Almost Black + Amber 

A132 Amber Havana + Blush 

A134 Angel Red + Crystal Gold Thread 

A138 Clear Gin + Blue Marble 

A141 Ivory + Grey Silver Rain 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: KICK 
 
Color 

A106 Clear Yellow 

A131 Amber Havana 

A136 Burned Orange 

A142 Ocean Blue 

A151 Grey Orange Marble 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: MASH-UP 
 
Color 

A072 Almost Black 

A106 Clear Yellow 

A131 Amber Havana 

A136 Burned Orange 

A142 Ocean Blue 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: NØRREBRO 
 
Color 

A243 Almost Black / Almost Black + Pink 

A246 Clear Red / Clear Red + Clear Purple 

A248 Havana / Havana + Violet 

A249 Olive / Olive + Miami Teal 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: ODETTE 
 
Color 

A293 ALMOST BLACK + HAVANA / HAVANA + PURPLE 

A296 CLEAR SMOKE + CLEAR CHAMPAGNE 

A299 HAVANA + OLIVE / OLIVE + PINK 

A300 MILK + NUDE / NUDE + OCEAN GREEN 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: ODILE 
 
Color 

A294 BROWN TWIRL + MOON GLITTER + JADE 

A295 CLEAR CAMPAGNE + ANGLE RED + LIGHT CHOCOLATE 

A297 CRANBERRY + BURNED YELLOW + ALMOST BLACK 

A298 DARK GREY + PINK + BROWN HAVANA 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: PIPES 
 
Color 

A072 Almost Black 

A106 Clear Yellow 

A136 Burned Orange 

A145 Blue Orange Marble 

A147 Cold Brown Havana 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: RIDE 
 
Color 

A072 Almost Black 

A131 Amber Havana 

A143 Angel Red 

A144 Blue Marble 

A148 Crystal Silver Thread 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: RIFF 
 
Color 

A005 Milky Brown 

A072 Almost Black 

A136 Burned Orange 

A142 Ocean Blue 

A149 Dark Earth Havana 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: RIG 
 
Color 

A131 Amber Havana 

A152 Black + Crystal Gold Thread 

A153 Blue Marble + Brown Smoke 

A154 Blush + Zebra 

A155 Clear Gin + Angel Red 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: SIEGFRIED 
 
Color 

A048 ALMOST BLACK / HAVANA 

A265 OLIVE / HAVANA 

A301 
GRADIENT BROWN STROKES + BURNED ORANGE / BURNED ORANGE + ALMOST 
BLACK 

A302 BROWN HAVANA / MILKY AMBER 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: SLAP 
 
Color 

A072 Almost Black 

A131 Amber Havana 

A133 Angel Red + Clear Gin 

A139 Crystal Gold Thread 

A140 Grey Silver Rain 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: VAMP 
 
Color 

A130 Amber + Almost Black 

A131 Amber Havana 

A135 Black + Purple Silver Rain 

A137 Clear Gin 

A141 Ivory + Grey Silver Rain 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: VESTERBRO 
 
Color 

A007 Transparent Crystal 

A240 Havana + Caramel 

A244 Black Marble + Clear Warm Grey 

A245 Black Waves + Burned Brick 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 



 

Ørgreen Optics A/S - Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A - 1415 Copenhagen   Denmark - +45 3333 0359s 

 
 

Declaration of Conformity – Annex IX Regulation (EU) 2016/425 
 

EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY 
 

 

 

We Ørgreen Optics A/S, located at Overgaden Oven Vandet 58A, 1415 Copenhagen Denmark, as 
manufacturer and under our sole responsibility herewith, declare that the personal protective 
equipment of category I sunglasses: 
 
Acetate Sunglasses with CR-39 or Nylon Sunglass Lenses 
 
Model: ØSTERBRO 
 
Color 

A007 Transparent Crystal 

A242 Almost Black + Burned Brick 

A247 Dark Havana + Warm Grey 

A250 Olive + Almost Black 

 
Complies with the provisions of the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 and of the harmonized standard EN 
ISO 12312-1:2013/A1:2015. 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark 2020 
 
Signed for and on behalf of Ørgreen Optics A/S: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Jeff Riese 
Production Manager 
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